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CIRCULAR

FILE: AP 3/13 TO: SPREP National Focal Points
DATE: 15 March 2019 National UNFCCC Focal Points
CIRCULAR: 19/22 SPREP Parther Organizations

SUBJECT: Pacific Resilience Meeting,
1 -3 May 2019, University of the South Pacific, Suva, Fiji

Dear Focal Points,

Please find attached the invitation from the Chairperson of the Pacific Resilience Partnership
Task Force, Mr. Engel Raygadas, to the inaugural Pacific Resilience Meeting (PRM) which is
confirmed to be held at the University of the South Pacific in Suva, Fiji from 1 to 3 of May 2019.
It will be held in collaboration with the European Commission's Directorate-General for
International Cooperation and Development (DG DEVCO) Global Climate Change Plus
flagship initiative (GCCA+) meeting following the third Climate Action Pacific Partnership
Conference (CAPPIII).

The PRM will bring together the Pacific Climate Change Roundtable, the Pacific Platform for
Disaster Risk Management, the low carbon development community of practice, the Pacific
Humanitarian Partnership and the European Union GCCA+.

Themed Youth Futures in a Resilient Pacific, the PRM is a multi-sectoral, multi-stakeholder
meeting that will take stock of progress and review and strengthen operational processes
relating to the implementation of the three goals of the Framework for Resilient Development
in the Pacific (FRDP).

In light of the events that will take place in Suva leading up to the PRM and GCCA+ Events,
SPREP is collaborating with the CAPPIII and GCCA+ organisers to ensure that the National
UNFCCC focal points who will be attending the CAPPIII are financially supported to attend the
PRM and GCCA+ meetings.

In this regard, the Secretariat wishes to seek your kind assistance to confirm your
representative at the CAPPIII and whether this representative can stay on to attend the PRM
and GCCA+ Meetings.

Kindly forward the representative’s name to the Secretariat by Friday 22 March 2019 to
Filomena Nelson via email flomenan@sprep.org.

Please find attached the copy of the invitation from the PRP Taskforce Chair, and the PRM
Information Note for your information.



Sincerely,

Roger Cornforth
Acting Director General



